
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 6/25/2018 3:42:21 PM

Subject: Re: Waller

​Sorry for the delayed reply. Please proceed. This looks good to me.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 4:53 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant; Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Waller
 
Lt. Governor, I need you to review this asap. Please call for explanation.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Emory Smith [mailto:ESmith@scag.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 4:49 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Waller
 
Here’s my actual letter.
 
From: Emory Smith 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 3:41 PM
 
To: catherinemcnicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: Waller 
 
Importance: High
 
I plan to file something similar to the attached letter from Speaker’s counsel. Please let me know asap if ok w/ you.
 
Thanks.
 
Emory
 
J. Emory Smith, Jr.
Deputy Solicitor General
Office of the Attorney General
P.O. Box 11549
Columbia, SC 29211
803-734-3642 Direct
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